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From: Lonnie Achenbach
To: Dylan Mulfinger; Brett Devore
Subject: Purchase lot across from Subway parking lot
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 4:05:15 PM
Attachments: Oelwein parking.pdf


To Dylan and Brett,
  This is Lonnie Achenbach ,owner of Oelwein Subway. I attended a council meeting a couple
of months ago wanting to push snow across from the Subway parking lot East towards the
library. It has come to my attention that the city is selling vacant lots they currently own. I
would be willing to purchase the attached lot (in the diagram)  for $1000 and all transfer cost
associated with the purchase. This would put the land back on the tax roll and alleviate the city
maintenance on this property. Please let me know if this is attainable. Thanks Lonnie
Achenbach 



mailto:lonnie.achenbach@gmail.com

mailto:dmulfinger@cityofoelwein.org

mailto:Brett.Devore@cityofoelwein.org











